
 
Dear Tank Talk reader: 
   

Today you are receiving a revised edition of the July 2005 issue of Tank 
Talk. The only change is to the article about performance data on clad 
steel tanks, also known as composite tanks. 
   

We, at Tank Talk, cited an inappropriate source in the first version of this 
article. As you will see, the article has been corrected and clarified. 
   

We feel that it is important for you to have the best possible information 
when developing storage solutions. Therefore, we have taken the 
unprecedented step of reissuing this edition.  
   

Please accept our apologies for any confusion that may have been caused 
by the first version of the article. 
   

Wayne Geyer, Executive Vice President, STI/SPFA  

Jim Wisuri, Editor, Tank Talk  
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